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Hello, I would like to add my voice to the people attending the meeting on
December 2.  I have loved St. Paul my entire long life, but now I need to
get out.  I cannot afford all the taxes anymore.  I'm 77 years old and still
in my house.  I would think that seniors could be afforded a break in
property taxes.  We have paid and paid.  Everything has gone up so
much.  It would be great if we could at least stay in our homes.  It's not
like we get commensurate raises in Social Security payments!  With the
new administration in Washington coming, things will only get worse.
Thank you for 'listening'.

Patricia Weiser
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